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I hope I'm not too late to voice my support for HB 2001. Oregon's current zoning laws are
harmful. Legalizing missing-middle makes every dollar of funding for below-market housing
go further. Legalizing middle housing makes it far easier for Oregonians to voluntarily cut
their carbon emissions. Housing policy is climate policy and it's an expression of our
collective sense of justice.

I own a detached single family home and I would welcome multi-family homes in my
neighborhood.

Thank you,
Kai McMurtry
822 NE 72nd Ave
Portland 97213

mailto:kai.mcmurtry@gmail.com
mailto:JWMTR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

